
PUBLIC PETITIONS COMMITTEE CONSIDERATION OF PE1471 
QUESTIONS / ISSUES ARISING FROM COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

TUESDAY 12 NOVEMBER 2013 

Scottish Government— 

 Given that you stated in your most recent letter that responsibility for 
“ensuring staff were appropriately trained…lies with NHS Health 
Boards”, what action has been taken to meet the Scottish 
Government’s commitment to “require all NHS Boards to ensure, by 
2013, that all staff routinely dealing with young people have had 
appropriate training”?; and 

 How does the Scottish Government monitor and how is it able to 
demonstrate that this requirement is being fulfilled by all NHS Boards? 

TUESDAY 3 SEPTEMBER 2013 

Scottish Government— 
NHS Education for Scotland— 
 

 Have commitments 3 and 4 contained in the National Delivery Plan for 
Children and Young People’s Specialist Services in Scotland, which 
address staff training, been met? Namely: 
 

o To undertake, through NHS Education for Scotland, a Training 
Needs Analysis in regard to adolescent care; and 

o To require all NHS Boards to ensure, by 2013, that all staff 
routinely dealing with young people have had appropriate 
training. 

TUESDAY 14 MAY 2013 

NHS Education for Scotland— 

 What has been the uptake for the Adolescent Healthcare Resource? 
 What ‘gaps’ still remain in the training of staff that work with young 

people? For example, the training of all staff in relation to the transition 
of patients from paediatric wards to adult wards. 

NHS Lothian— 

 What are the reasons for the decision not to include a dedicated 
adolescent ward in NHS Lothian’s new hospital? 

FRIDAY 1 MARCH 2013 

Scottish Government— 
All Scottish Regional NHS Boards— 
NHS Education for Scotland— 



Royal College of Nursing Scotland— 
British Medical Association Scotland— 
 

 What are your views on what the petition seeks and the discussions 
that took place at the meeting on 1 March 2013? 

 What specialised training is given to staff treating or working with 
adolescents and young people in the NHS in Scotland? 

 
Action for Sick Children Scotland— 
 

 What are your views on what the petition seeks and the discussions 
that took place at the meeting on 1 March 2013? 

 


